
St. Stephen Middle School  
PSSC Minutes (November 8, 2017) 

 

Bronwyn welcomed everyone. 

 

Reviewed the Newsletters, parents like the format and Sunday timing. Heather suggested adding 

the end times to practices. 

 

Bronwyn reviewed the new report card format. 

 

Feedback on PD Day - new half days system negatively affect family travel. Childcare, 

transportation etc. 

 

Crosswalks - paint has arrived, before the snow flies.  

 

30 Day Famine was a success 48 participants.  

 

Theatre Update - a few parent organized fundraisers have taken place. Heather expressed 

concern that the community is maxed for funding. Passed on a suggestion that we ask a service 

club to become the project owner i.e. Lions/Lionnettes. Give them naming rights "The Lion 

Theatre". 

 

Discussed that this may be a 2 year project. 

 

Next Meeting Dec: Dec 13 

 


